
 

 

 
 
 
 

1 October 2025 

 

Dear families 

 

This is a reminder that we are hosting an Information Evening tomorrow for Year 10 and 11 students. This evening 
will offer the opportunity for families to attend workshops, listen to a talk and engage with our Futures Fair. 

 

The event is from 4.30pm to 6pm at Dixons Brooklands Academy, and there is no need to book. 

 

We are fortunate that over 15 local colleges, business, and post-16 providers will be joining us for this event as part 
of the Futures Fair. This is a great opportunity for year 10 students to begin exploring their options after year 11. 

 

Please note that there will be revision guides will be available for year 11 students, and year 10 students will have 
access to this next academic year. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Dr N Rogers 

Assistant Vice Principal 

 

 


